
 

 

 

Please note that requests for the administration of Calpol or Nurofen will only be considered for pain relief (for 

example to support a child with a fracture or sprain). 

If a child requires this type of medication for other reasons  (for example to reduce a fever or temperature ) school 

will question if the child is fit to be in school. 


